
 

 

Saturday 5:30 pm Anticipation of Sunday 
 

Sunday  8:00 am, 10:30 am and 4:30 pm 
 

Monday - Friday 

7:15 am, Noon, 5:15 pm  

In the Chapel of Our Lady located in the lower level. 

Saint Louis University Campus Ministry:  

Sunday:    9:00 pm (when the University is in session) 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Monday-Friday: 10:45 am through Noon 

Saturday:  4:30 pm through 5:30 pm  

MISSION STATEMENT 
 
We, the members of St. Francis Xavier College Church, form a welcoming Jesuit parish community.  As fol-

lowers of Jesus Christ, we praise God, love our neighbors as ourselves, celebrate liturgy and the sacraments, 

engage in lifelong formation and proclaim God’s reign of justice, mercy and peace. 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 

 

November 11, 2018 

Thirty-second Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 

        

               St. Francis Xavier (College) Church 
 
 

                           The Jesuit Parish in the Heart of St. Louis 
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PASTORAL STAFF 
 

Pastor 
Daniel White, SJ 
314-977-7300 
frdan@sfxstl.org 
 

Associate Pastor 
Tom Cwik, SJ 
314-977-7301 
associatepastor@sfxstl.org 
 

Parish Administrator 
Katie Jansen Larson 
314-977-1954 
katie@sfxstl.org 
 

Parish Life 
Mary Beth Erickson 
314-977-7304 
marybeth@sfxstl.org 
 

Christian Initiation, Adult 
Formation, & Marriage Ministry 
Joe Milner 
314-977-7305 
joe@sfxstl.org 
 

Religious Education & Family Life 
Karen Weber & Angie Doerr 
314-977-7302  karen@sfxstl.org 
angeline.doerr@slu.edu    

 
 
Social Ministry 
Christine Dragonette 
314-977-7309  
christine@sfxstl.org 
 
Wedding Ministry 
Sandy Hauck 
314-977-7303 
sandy@sfxstl.org 
 
Choir Director 
Ray Sherrock 
raymond.sherrock@slu.edu 
 
Director of Wedding Music 
& Accompanist 
Sue Martin 
314-977-7313 
susan.martin@slu.edu 
 
Outreach Services Coordinator 
Emily Edwards 
314-977-7311 
outreach@sfxstl.org 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Pastoral Council Chair 
Lisa D’Souza 
314-571-9973 
ljdsouza@yahoo.com 
 
Deacon 
Jim Griffard 
314-977-7318 
james.griffard@slu.edu 
 
Safe Environment Program Director 
Terry Edelmann 
314-712-4216 
marietherese.edelmann@slu.edu  
 
Liturgy & Music 
Sister Carolyn McWatters, RSM  
314-977-1797 
carolyn.mcwatters@slu.edu 
 
Coordinator of Religious Education 
Sam Herbig 
314-977-7318 
sam.herbig@slu.edu 

PARISH INFORMATION      FAX:  314-977-7315   E-MAIL ADDRESS:  church@slu.edu  
 

The Parish Center is closed if St. Louis City Schools are closed due to bad weather.  Activities and 
events are also cancelled. 
 

Hours:  Monday - Friday 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, Saturday we are closed & Sunday: 8:30 am to 1:00 pm. 
 

Bulletin Notices: must be submitted to marybeth@sfxstl.org by noon on Thursday, ten days before the bulletin date. 
Holidays require additional time.  
 

Infant Baptisms: Visit the Baptism page on the SFX website,  www.sfxstl.org/baptism-1, for information on infant 
baptisms and required preparation class. Baptisms are celebrated on the first and third Sunday of the month, at 12 pm. 
Contact Fr. Dan White, SJ at 314-977-73with questions. 
  

Christian Initiation of Adults: contact Joe Milner at 314-977-7305 or joseph.milner@slu.edu 
 

Marriages: contact Sandy Hauck at 314-977-7303 for scheduling and preparation information.  
 

Funerals: contact Fr. Dan White, SJ or Sister Carolyn McWaters, RSM.  To notify the parish of a funeral for a family 
member not at the College Church, please contact Mary Beth Erickson at 314-977-7304 or church@slu.edu.   
 

Disability Access: Our church has an elevator and hearing assistance system.  Please see an usher for assistance. 
 

Parish Registration: Available online at collegechurch.slu.edu or at the Parish Center front desk.  For questions, 
contact Mary Beth Erickson at 314-977-7304. 
 

Religious Education: Available for kindergarten through eighth grade.  Classes meet September - May on Sunday 
mornings. Ages 3-6 use the Catechesis of the Good Shepherd.  Contact Angie Doerr at 314-977-7302 or 
angeline.doerr@slu.edu 
 

Liturgy of the Word for Children: Celebrated weekly for children in kindergarten - seventh grade at 10:30 am Sunday 
Mass.  Childcare is available for children ages six months through pre-kindergarten during the 10:30 am Mass in the 
Parish Center Nursery. Contact Angie Doerr at 314-977-7302 or angeline.doerr@slu.edu. 
 

Safe Environment Program Compliance contact Terry Edelmann at marietherese.edelmann@slu.edu. 

mailto:edelmannm@slu.edu
tel:314-977-1797
mailto:sfxlitin@slu.edu
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FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 
 

Today is the 100th anniversary of the end of World 

War I. That catastrophic conflict may well be the 

most significant event of the recent past. The death 

and destruction of the war was bad enough, but the consequences 

echoed through much of horrors of the last century. The so-called 

“War to end all wars” did nothing of the sort. 
 

The observation of Veteran’s Day is linked to November 11th. It is 

a sobering day for all of us. Not only to honor all those who have 

served on our behalf, but to consider seriously what it means for 

us who make the decision to send our young men and women 

into harm’s way.  
 

Whatever one’s thoughts on last week’s election results, it is clear 

the pursuit of peace remains peripheral, at best, in the United 

States. We continue to bluster about toughness, projecting pow-

er, national security, protecting American interests, and so on. 

There is bi-partisan consensus that not only the threat, but the 

actual use of force is integral to our country’s well-being.  
 

I can think of no greater counter-cultural notion than the belief 

that violence only begets violence, and hatred is overcome with 

love. Yet, that is the heart of the Christian faith. Our culture de-

rides those who seek peace as out of touch, naïve, and un-

American. Jesus calls peacemakers something else, children of 

God.  

 

Dave Munsell 
Tom McGinnis 
Elaine Walker  
Howard family 
Sr. Elizabrth Kolmer, ASC 
Nancy Partridge & Glider 
Laura Finucane 
Margaret Barker 
Mikaela Chatman 
Jennifer Saunders 
Joan McLean 
Bob Powers 
Leslie Matula 
Diane Williams 
Patrick Pasierb 
Kandice Draper 
Lula Chatman 
Don Berg 
Greg Fiudo 
David Byrnes 
Paul Byrnes 
Pam Orbin  
Art Taylor 
Mary Bruemmer 
Lisa Zimmerer 
Pat March 
Liz DeRum 
Wayne and Tuck Loui 
Mary Beth Erickso 
Joe Lynne 
Tom Reilly 
Monica Gunn 
Campbell Hodge 
Pat Darcy 
Linda Riek 
Paul Hanson 
Mary Geary Dunn 
Alice Edler 
Dan Trueman 
Katherine Mansfield 
Jeanne Hermann 
Bruce Meadows 
Melissa Belk 
James H. Stebbings 
Sue Geile 
Mark Roddy 
Dave Schnelt 
Bill Anderson 
Dennis Saunders 
Ramona Lynch 
Steve Clark 
Call Mary Beth at 314-977-
7304 to add or remove names. 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

 

Health Care, Eschatology  

and the Happy Death 
Sunday November 18th  

from 9:15 am to 10:15 am in the ballroom 
  

Statistics tell us that the vast majority of us will know that we are  

dying…sometimes years in advance.  While certain practical things – 

such as legal matters and advance directives – are important, what 

about the spiritual dimension of death?  Is there a way to prepare for 

death?  What would a “happy death”, an idea deeply etched in Catho-

lic spirituality and devotion to St. Joseph, look like in the midst of 

many high-tech treatment options?  Is the 

Church helping us to die well?   What will the 

next life be like? Can the happy death be an 

answer to assisted suicide and  

euthanasia? 
  

Fr. Bouchard will describe some of the history 

of the happy death and lead a discussion about 

how to prepare for one today. 
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Welcome to the College Church! 

INTRODUCTORY RITES 

Children’s Dismissal for Liturgy of  the Word 

Gathering Song: Come, Ye Thankful People, Come Gather  634 

LITURGY OF THE WORD 

Glory to God: Duchesne Mass       Pew Card 

Responsorial Psalm 146: Praise the Lord, My Soul 

  THE NICENE CREED MAY BE FOUND ON THE INSIDE COVER OF THE HYMNAL 

Gospel Acclamation: Duchesne Mass          Pew Card   

     Gather 324 

       Gather  1186 

            LITURGY OF THE EUCHARIST 

 Preparation of  Gifts  (10:30): The Lone Wild Bird             McFayden/Haugen 

Eucharistic Prayer Acclamations: Duchesne Mass                                                           Pew Card 

COMMUNION RITE 

Eucharistic Prayer Acclamations: Duchesne Mass                                                           Pew Card 

Breaking of  the Bread: Lamb of  God  Pew Card   
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Communion Song: The Love of  The Lord               Gather 792 

Meditation Song  (10:30):  Come Bring Your Burdens to God   Nyberg/Sigabi 

CONCLUDING RITE 

Recessional Song: Canticle of  the Turning  Gather 622  

 All rights reserved. All music used with permission.  Reprinted under OneLicense.net # A-704947.    

 

Two Important Collections 
 

Retirement Fund for Religious    
 

Religious men and women have tirelessly served the 

Church for decades in the US, laboring so often for 

little or no recompense. We owe a great debt of 

gratitude to them.    Envelopes will be on the tables 

November 10-11. Please be generous! 

 

Campaign for Human Development 
 

The Catholic Campaign for Human Development is 

dedicated to breaking the cycle of poverty by funding 

community programs that encourage independence 

in families and communities across the US. You are 

essential to its success. Your generous donations will 

give those in poverty the support they need to make 

lasting changes. 
 

Please donate prayerfully and generously. Thank you. 

 

Christmas Vigil Mass Children's Choir 
 

Each year we invite our young people Grades 3-12 

who are musically inclined to sing or play instru-

ments at the 4:30 pm Christmas Vigil mass. Re-

hearsals will be held on the four Saturday mornings 

in December - December 2, 15 and 22 from 9:00 - 

10:00 am; December 8 from 10:00-11:00 am.   
 

Presence is required for at least three of 

these.  Please sign-up with Sister Carolyn at  

carolyn.mcwatters @slu.edu) by November 21 so 

that music can be ordered and organized.  All are 

welcome! 

 

Attention Lectors 
Lector Workbooks for the next liturgical year are 

now available for you to pick up in the sacristy.   
 

Please do so this weekend or next. 
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                                                                   Donut Sunday  
 

   Sunday, November 18 after the 8:00 am and 10:30 am Masses in the  ballroom. 

 

 

November is Black Catholic History Month 
 

November is Black Catholic History Month 
 

 
In 1990 the National Black Catholic Clergy Caucus of the United States designated November as Black 

Catholic History Month to recognize the long history and proud heritage of black Catholics.  We are pro-

vided an opportunity to reflect on the contributions of many black saints and leaders who served our 

church from its earliest days.  This year, we invite you to consider the lives and contributions of African 

American Catholics who are currently under consideration for sainthood.  Reflect on blessings they shared 

with their communities and the inspiration they offer to us today. 
 

Venerable Pierre Toussaint 

 
Venerable Pierre Toussaint (1766-1853) was born a slave in Haiti and died a freeman in New York City. 

He is credited by many with being the father of Catholic Charities in New York. Pierre was instrumental in 

raising funds for the first Catholic orphanage and began the city's first school for black children. He also 
helped to provide funds for the Oblate Sisters of Providence, a religious community of black nuns founded 

in Baltimore and played a vital role in providing resources to erect Old Saint Patrick's Cathedral in Lower 

Manhattan. During a Yellow Fever epidemic when many of the city's political leaders fled the city in search 

of healthier rural climates, Pierre Toussaint cared for the sick and the dying. He was a successful entrepre-

neur, who did not hesitate to share the fruits of his labor with others. In recognition of Pierre Toussaint's 

virtuous life, the late Cardinal Cooke introduced Pierre's cause for canonization at the Vatican in 1968. In 

December 1989, the late Cardinal O'Connor had the remains of Pierre Toussaint transferred from Lower 

Manhattan to St. Patrick's Cathedral in midtown Manhattan where he is buried as the only lay person, along-

side the former Cardinal-Archbishops of New York City. On December 17, 1997, Pope John Paul II de-

clared Pierre Toussaint, Venerable, thus placing him firmly on the road to becoming North America's first 

black saint. Venerable Pierre Toussaint was a man who was proud of his faith, proud of his culture and  

committed to serving others. 
 

Lord God, source of love and compassion, we praise and honor You for the virtuous and charitable life of 

our brother in Christ, Venerable Pierre Toussaint. 
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Volunteers Requested  

for Children’s Liturgy of the Word  
 

Parishioners attending the 10:30 am Sunday 
Mass at the College Church are accustomed to 

seeing our young children participate in the 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word program.  The 

children leave Mass before the readings and 

homily so they can hear and discuss the read-

ings at age appropriate levels.  Most of our 

CLOW leaders are St. Louis University stu-

dents and they do a wonderful job. We would 

like to have a few more parishioners, not stu-

dents, who can fill in during university breaks. 

Volunteers would not be scheduled more than 

once a month, if that. They would have a short 

training and would have to be in compliance 

with the Safe Environment Program. Their ac-

tual classroom time would be no more than 15 

minutes. 
 

If you would like to help with this important  

ministry, please contact Karen Weber at Ka-

ren@sfxstl.org. Thank you in advance for your 

help. 

 

During the month of November, let 

us join in prayer for our loved ones  

who have died in the past year: 
 

Marilyn Adams, Joan Callis, Joseph Casaregola, 

Thomas Connolly, Marguerite Conrad,  

Robert Jude Dehney, Thelma Doty, Katherine 

Englehardt, Gloria Fulton, Joseph Giarraffa,  

Tom Hilgeman, Jim Kalchick, William Kelly,  
Patrick Gilmore Kilcoyne, Glennon Ku, llman,  

James KullmanKathy Lester,  

Rick Marshall, Tom Merlo, Ray Meyer, Marie 

Morrison, Jim Munkel, Thomas Noonan, John  

Perlow, Gerald Phelan, Thomas Potts, Gillian Pursi-

full, Shirley Rosso, Virginia Secrest, Eileen Marie 

Sheehan, Laura Stout, Richard Leon Sutch, John 

Truman, Edward Vestola, Larry 

Werner, Paul Joseph Weston, 

Gene Whittman, Betty Will-

Bower, Carol Williams, Theresa 

Williamson, Tom Zant 

 

New Members Needed: Join the College 

Church Interfaith Dialogue Committee 
 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, November 13th at 6pm  

at the College Church Parish Center  

(3628 Lindell Blvd) 
 

The College Church Interfaith Dialogue Committee has 

worked in collaboration with our Muslim neighbors over 

the past couple of years to host a series of Christian-

Muslim community building and dialogue events. We would 

like to continue to offer these opportunities and build our 

interfaith community. In order to do this, we need to grow 

our committee! Please join us for a meeting with just our 

College Church committee members on November 13th to 

discuss our goals and plans for the year. We welcome new 

thoughts and ideas.  
 

For questions or to RSVP to the meeting, please contact 

Joe Milner at joe@sfxstl.org or 977-7305 OR Christine 

Dragonette at christine@sfxstl.org or 977-7309. Even if 

you cannot make the November 13th meeting, please be in 

touch if you are interested.  
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SOCIAL MINISTRY 

 

Xavier Winter Inn—Volunteers Needed! 
 

Every winter, College Church hosts a Winter Inn, offering emergency shelter to homeless 

men on Wednesday and Thursday nights from Dec.-Feb. The Winter Inn is run entirely by 

volunteers and provides hospitality on nights when temperatures drop below 20 degrees. 
 

New Volunteers: Volunteer positions include Setup, Greeters/ Hosts, Innkeepers, Clean-

ers, Dinner Cooks and Laundry Drivers. All new volunteers must sign up for one training 

on either Nov. 14th from 6:30-8:00 pm or Dec. 1st from 10:30 am-12:00 pm. To sign up for a 

training, or if neither of these dates work, please contact Emily Edwards at outreach@ sfx-

stl.org.  
 

Returning Volunteers: Please look out for an email with opportunities to sign up to volunteer this  

winter. Thank you for your support!  

                         

                          Donations Needed for Social Ministry 
YEAR ROUND Social Ministry has a need for ONLY the following items: 

NEW socks & NEW Underwear 

Travel size toiletry items (soap, shampoo, deodorant, toothbrushes, toothpaste, lotion) 

This WINTER we will have a need for the above items and ONLY: 

Hats, gloves, and scarves 

If you are able to donate any of the above items, please drop them off in the parish center office with a note 

that says “Outreach Program”. Contact Emily Edwards with any questions at sfxjvolt@slu.edu  or  

314-977- 7311. Thank you! 
 

We will NOT be collecting shirts, shoes, coats, or other clothing items.  If you are looking to donate cloth-

ing items we do not accept, please check out Goodwill and the Salvation Army or St. Louis Winter Out-

reach’s website @ http://www.stlwinteroutreach.org/. Also, keep an eye out for the Giving Tree after 

Thanksgiving for another opportunity to donate needed clothing items to Social Ministry! 

 

Save the Date: Cardinal Ritter College Prep High School Artwork 

to be shown at morning Masses on Sunday, November 18th 

 

As part of Black Catholic History Month, on Sunday, November 18th before, during, and 

after the 8:00 am and 10:30 am Masses at College Church, eight art works from stu-

dents of the Cardinal Ritter College Prep Fine Arts Curriculum will be featured. The 

works will be displayed toward the front of the church and available for viewing before 

and after Masses.  
 

Led by artist and chair of the Fine Arts department Richard Hunt, Ritter’s Visual Arts program assists  

students in developing a knowledge of the artistic heritage of their own and other cul-

tures.  The program encourages students to understand and value both personal identity 

and the diversity found in our global society through the study of art history, art criticism, 

and consideration of various aesthetic and societal functions of works of art using the lat-

est technologies while learning inferential critical cognitive processes. Many of the works 

feature creative and diverse interpretations of Christian figures and themes. Please be 

sure to save time before or after Mass that weekend to view the art works. 

mailto:outreach@sfxstl.org
mailto:outreach@sfxstl.org
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College Church Seminars 
Sundays 9:15 to 10:15 am in the Adult Faith Room  

 

Open seminar meetings on the Infancy Narratives in chapters one and two of Matthew and 

Luke.  College Course-like meetings but no tests or homework QUESTIONS LIKE: 
Are these stories historical facts?  Or are they just symbolic stories?  Was Jesus really born in Bethlehem?  

Do Matthew and Luke contradict each other?  Was there ever a universal census?  Were all Bethlehem  

children killed?  Why weren’t Mary and Jesus’ family disciples of Jesus before his Resurrection? Why did they 

think that he was crazy? 

ANSWERS LIKE:  The true messages of the Infancy stories.  The real meaning of Virginal Conception of  

Mary.  The evolution of the gospels’ understanding of who Jesus was.  What saying Jesus 

is the Son of God means.  What the real meanings of Magi and Shepherds and other de-

tails are. 

WE WANT EVERYONES’ INPUT AND EVERYONES’ QUESTIONS.  PLEASE COME. 
 

For further information, contact Dr. Nichols at nicholfw@slu.edu  
Bringing a Bible is desirable but not essential 

 

Advent Reflection Materials 
 

The season of Advent is a few weeks away.  It is a time of reflection and preparation for our  

celebration of God With Us.  There are a number of books and booklets (most are $2.00)  
to assist you or to send to family and friends including:    
 

Little Blue Books—These booklets offer a reflection from  the Sunday Gospel spread throughout the week 

and highlight a person, practice or event that highlights Christian living. 
 

Waiting in Joyful Hope 2018—Offers a daily reflection connected to the scripture readings of the day 

and a point for meditation to help you incorporate the message into life. 
 

Advent with the Saints—Offers a description of a different saint each day during Advent and some brief 

quotes from their writings. 
 

Open Your Heart  and In the Light of Hope are collections of homilies by Pope Francis 
 

God’s Advent Artistry reflects on how colors express important dimensions of Advent. 
 

There are several booklets with reflection from the writings of  Henri Nouwen. 
 

Follow the Star and Let Us Rejoice both offer insightful reflections for seniors. 
 

God’s Word Comes Down presents prayers and practices for teens and young adults.  
 

Peace on Earth presents prayers and activities for families and children.   
 

There are Advent Calendars and sticker books for young people including Circle of Light and 12 Days of 

Christmas. 
 

Other booklets present reflections from Ronald Rolheiser, OMI,  Joyce Rupp, Bishop Robert Morneau and 

others.  Larger books include The Soul of Christmas by Thomas Moore;  Preparing for Christmas by 
Richard Rohr, OFM, and The Joy of Advent from the reflections of Pope Francis. 
 

These and many other options are available in the Ballroom on Sunday mornings starting next week.  If you 

would like to reserve a copy for pickup at another time, please email Joe Milner, joseph.milner@slu.edu with 

the title you would like. 
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CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE:  sfxstl.org 

Check the website for online bulletins (current and archived), homilies, upcoming presiders, a link to daily 

readings, our calendar & information about upcoming events! 

 

Bulletin Articles   
 

email bulletin articles to  

bulletin@sfxstl.org. 

 

Bulletin Advertisers 

Needed   
 

Please consider supporting our 
bulletin by purchasing an ad on 

the back page.  J.S. Paluch 

Company provides the bulletin 

to our parish every week free 

of charge.   
 

If you can help this effort, 

please call Mary Ottenberg at 

314-757-7598, or email  

ottenbergm@jspaluch.com.  

 

Our Lady of Guadalupe and the Tilma of Saint Juan Diego: 

Cultural, Scientific and Theological Considerations 
 

YOU ARE INVITED 
Please join us for an afternoon under the protection of Our Lady of Guadalupe as we ex-

plore together the miraculous aspects of the tilma of Saint Juan Diego and the influence of 

Our Lady of Guadalupe as an Icon of a New Church and of a New America. Two noted 

speakers, Dr. David Keys and Father Bruce Nieli, CSP, will lead us to a deeper appreciation of 

the event at Tepeyac Hill, not only for the people of the time but for all people for all time.   
 

The event will be held at the Cardinal Rigali Center, Sunday  November 18, from 2:00-5:00 pm.  Fees: Early 

Bird: $20.00; After November 12: $25.00; At the door: $30.00.  For information and/or registration contact 

Sr. Marianne Postiglione. RSM at 314-792-7221 or mariannepost@archstl.org. 

 

ADVENT PRAYER: LESSONS AND CAROLS  Celebrate the Advent Season with the Sisters of St. 

Joseph.  Welcome Advent as we sing together songs of the season, listen to the messages of waiting and 

take time for quiet and reflection. In prayer, we open ourselves to the gift of patience and joy.  
  

Sunday, December 2nd at 2 pm at the historic motherhouse of the Sisters of St. Joseph,6400 Minnesota Av-

enue, St. Louis, MO 63111.  RSVP by November 19 to 314-481-8800 or motherhousersv@csjsl.org   

Free will offering to benefit the CSJ Gulu Project, providing water filtration kits and training to women in 

Uganda. 

mailto:ottenbergm@jspaluch.com
mailto:mariannepost@archstl.org
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Presiders 

November 17 & 18, 2018, 
 

Saturday  

5:30 pm  Fr. Tueth  S.J. 

Sunday   

 8:00 am        Fr. White, S.J.  

10:30 am        Fr. Bouchard, SJ 

 

 

College Church Tours    

 

Our wonderful College Church Docents 

would be happy to offer tours of our beautiful 

176 year old Church.   
 

Please contact Mary Beth Erickson at 314-977-

7304 or email church@slu.edu with a date 

and time to schedule a tour for your group. 

 

Help for those Struggling with an  

Addiction to Pornography    
 

For a Catholic man's approach to conquering 

an addiction to pornography, go to catholic-

menconquerporn.com They offer an online 

course in dealing with this problem.  
 

You can't get help with such an addiction if 

you don't do something about it.  

November 10-11, 2018 
 

Saturday  

5:30 pm          Fr. Cwik, S.J. 

Sunday  
 8:00 am        Fr. White, S.J. 

10:30 am        Fr. Brauninger, S.J. 

 

PRAY FOR THE  DECEASED  
   

Please remember in your prayers former 

parishioners Theresa Poetz and Ron Modras 

who recently died.  
 

May they and all the departed share in the 

peace and joy of God’s presence forever. 

 

Join the Ignatian Young Adults  

for Brunch + Anti-Racism Focus Group 
 

When: Sunday, November 18th after the 10:30 am Mass 

(around 12 pm) 
 

Where: SFX Ballroom (downstairs below the church) 
 

Who: Young Adults ages 21-39 are welcome to join! 
 

What: Join the Ignatian Young Adults for brunch, socializing, 

and an opportunity to participate in a focus group on racism 

and racial justice. We want to know what young adults in 

our parish think about the current state of racism and what 

the Church and our parish should be doing about it. Your 

feedback will inform our parish’s efforts toward racial jus-
tice.  
 

Please RSVP to ignatian-

yastl@gmail.com by Wednes-

day November 14 so that we 

have a count for breakfast.  



 

 

 
 

Page 12 - November 11, 2018 

Thirty-second Sunday of Ordinary Time 
INFORMATION SHEET 

Number of Bulletins Printed:  900  
PLEASE DO NOT INCLUDE INSERTS IN THE MIDDLE OF OUR BULLETIN.   

THEY SHOULD BE SENT SEPARATELY. 

 

 

CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 

238900  

St. Francis Xavier (College) Church 

3628 Lindell Blvd. 

St. Louis, MO 63108 

 

PHONE 

314-977-7300 (Church) 

 

CONTACT PERSON 

Mary Beth Erickson 

Marybeth@sfxstl.org 

 

SOFTWARE 

Microsoft Publisher®2003  

Adobe Acrobat 9 Standard 

Windows 7 
 

PRINTER 

Kyocera TASKalfa 550li KX 

 

NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 

Cover + 6text pages + this page = 8 (1 ad pages) 

 

SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 

November 4, 2018 

 

TRANSMISSION TIME 

Tuesday at 12:00 Noon 

 

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS (for production) 

FedEx 


